On July 19, 2005, Board Member Sandra Richmond requested the following information regarding P3 - ITN 05C-002R for Communications Tower

Question:
How does this amount compare with what other leasors charge for towers?

Response:
Lease amounts vary based on location, service area, size and number of leasable spaces on the tower.  This lease is the result of an RFP and negotiations with the higher of two proposers.  The amount is competitive for this marketplace.  In addition, the School District will have exclusivity to one space for School Police.   

Question:
Are all the health concerns addressed and understood? 

Response:
There will always be a group who will not accept the scientific evidence and new technology and its relationship to health.  There may be some people in attendance that will question health concerns. 

Question:
What do the neighbors think?

Response:
The neighborhood and SAC were the groups that asked for the tower.  The area has dead zones and is in need of a tower to improve the cellphone reception in the area.
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